November 14, 2019
To: Never Forgotten Honor Flight

The Scoutmaster of Boy Scout Troop 458 in Marathon dropped this check off at the Council Service
Center yesterday.

The Scouts distributed some of their fundraising monies to area organizations and wanted $200 of it to
go to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. They have participated in the color guard at past pre-flight
dinners.

Contact information is listed below:

Steve Krautkramer, Scoutmaster
Troop 458

143131 Four Mile Road
Marathon, Wi 54448-7699

Sincerely,

‘b LPANCA.
Deanna Pellegrino
Samoset Council
Service and Support Team Leader



